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In 2024, The Salvation Army in Penticton 
celebrates 103 years of unwavering service, 
and we’re geared up for another century 
of impact. Despite the passing years, our 
commitment to the community remains 
steadfast. The need for our services continues 
to grow, especially evident in the increasing 
demand at our food bank and thrift stores. 
Each month, we distribute over 50 thousand 
pounds of food, including hundreds of “grab 
and go bags” and numerous hampers, 
with a significant portion going to seniors in 
need. Additionally, we support 12 other local 
agencies.

As the demand rises, we are always on the 
lookout for more volunteers and supporters 
to help us extend our reach. Over the past 
century, we’ve relied on the generosity and 
partnership of the community to bring hope to 
those who need it most, and we are deeply 
grateful for every contribution.

Our Community Care Ministry teams remain 
active, spreading joy and hope throughout 
Penticton and the South Okanagan. Led by Barb 
Pettifer and her wonderful team, these teams 
visit seniors’ homes, sharing music, worship, and 
companionship, enriching lives along the way.
Adapting to evolving needs, we continue to 
introduce new initiatives and programs aimed 
at fostering community connection and support, 
including fellowship gatherings, a 55+ Group, 
and card-making activities, among others.
We invite individuals and groups to join us in  
our mission at The Salvation Army. Together,  
we can make a meaningful difference in the  
lives of those in our community. Reach out to  
us today to volunteer or learn more about how 
you can get involved.
Contact:  
The Penticton Salvation Army 
2469 South Main St. 
250-492-6494 • www.Pentictonsa.ca
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